
High Rise Tower Blocks in Palace Gardens Enfield Town 

As a local resident (Uvedale Road) I strongly object to High Rise Tower Blocks over Palace 
Gardens. Such a development would ruin the important historical centre of an historic town and 
does not provide suitable housing for families which is the greatest need.

Furthermore, I do not see how such building could take place without severe disruption to 
access to shops and the experience of shopping in the precinct, which would cause further 
damage and dereliction to the town centre. Also, surely substantial excavation would have to 
take place to provide foundations for the heavily increased weight of such buildings?
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